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Hello from the volunteering office! With winter 
approaching, things become even busier at the 
Hospice as thoughts turn to our annual  
remembrance events and Christmas fundraising.

Our tireless volunteering team have done a fantastic job this year, 
helping us to raise vital funds, maintain and develop services for 
patients, and spread the word about our essential work. 

With this in mind, we took time out and held an afternoon tea to 
thank our volunteer teams for their contribution to the Hospice, 
across our fundraising events, and in our shops. The event was  
well attended with around 50 of our team coming in to  
experience the new Café K in Day Hospice and chat with  
colleagues about our work with patients and carers. 

Thank you to all the members of staff and the board who  
attended on the day for your help with preparing and serving  
the afternoon tea and of course to our volunteers who came  
and made the day as special as possible.

Headstart 
Over the summer we have been joined by a number of younger volunteers who were part of 
the Headstart programme run by NCS The Challenge. 

This encourages 16 year olds to complete at least 16 hours of volunteering in their local community in 
return for an interview for a part time paid position with partner organisations (including Starbucks 
and local supermarkets). 

We were joined by some fantastic volunteers at the Hospice and in our shops – thank you to Sajad, 
Fahedul, Eti, Lillian, Charmaine, Mia, Mia Kate, Josh and Wing-Jun for all your help and support. At 
the Hospice roles included helping to prepare pamper packs for our Looking Good, Feeling Good group, 
washing up, chatting with patients and gardening. Lillian and Josh chose plants for our in-patient 
patio area from Booths Garden Centre and then created a lovely display of Autumn Colour for patients 
and their visitors to enjoy. 

Good luck with your interviews and future plans and thank you!

Volunteering Update

Welcome to the team!
We have recently welcomed new faces to many of our teams including Charlie who you can see in the 
thick of it above at the Colour Blast. Welcome and a huge thank you to our new shop, transport, tea bar, 
event and office based volunteers. We hope you settle in well! We promise that getting pelted with paint 
at the Colour Blast is optional!

New volunteer Charlie in the thick of all the paint, Julie and Jean 
helping with registration and Mark, Lisa, Alan and Eddie making 

sure everyone was kept safe on the route at our Colour Blast event!
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Meet Rob – Insurance Claims 
Handler and Hospice Gardener!

Got some time to spare?

We spoke with Rob from Direct Line about 
his recent experience of volunteering at  
the hospice. 

Rob lives in Royton and works for Direct Line in 
Manchester, handling commercial claims. In his 
spare time he enjoys keeping active and cycles 
to work most days. He also enjoys gardening, 
and brought these skills to a day of volunteering 
in our Memory and Sensory Gardens earlier  
this month. 

We wanted to find out more about his 
experience as a corporate volunteer.

How does corporate volunteering work at 
your company? 

The company allow us to volunteer for a day 
(and they will pay us for the day) and this allows 
us to get involved with some great charities, 
you can work in a team or individually, so it’s 
really flexible. It's great to be able to get out of 
the office for the day and gives a great insight 
to various charities, but I think also builds the 
reputation of the company; as employees you get  
a greater sense of purpose… you also realise that 
there is more to the company than just profits!

It sounds different 
to your day job! 
What did you 
enjoy about it?

It was really hard 
work, but worthwhile, the weather was great 
and was nice to be outside and gave a great 
sense of purpose. It was a nice feeling to be 
helping out at the Hospice.

Was anything difficult or tricky? 

All the aches and pains are forgotten when you 
think about what the Hospice stands for and the 
difficulties faced on a daily basis by the patients. 
It was my first visit to the Hospice and I was 
surprised by just how good the atmosphere was.

Is there any advice you’d give to other 
companies or individuals considering a 
volunteering day with us? 

I can't speak highly enough of the Hospice and 
the warm welcome I received and if anyone can 
get the opportunity, then get involved and give 
up just a few hours of your time. It’s worth it!

Currently, we are actively seeking Volunteer Housekeepers to help keep our  
in and out patient units spick and span, as well as Evening Receptionists  
(6-8pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Saturdays) at the Hospice, and Retail  
Volunteers for all of our five busy charity shops in the borough.

Whether you have a few hours to spare regularly or would like to just help on a ‘one off’ basis at one of 
our events, we would love to hear from you. We welcome help from anyone aged 16+ with our events and 
fundraising – just contact our Volunteer Manager, Vicky for more information. 

Vicky can be reached at the Hospice on 0161 624 2727 or vicky.richardson@drkh.org.uk. 

Corporate Volunteers help us in a range of ways throughout the year, including working with patients 
in Day Hospice, bringing specialist skills to support staff and volunteers, and group work days in the 
gardens and at events. Whether you can spare just a day or have more time you can offer, we’d love to 
host you and are currently planning our calendar of opportunities for 2018. If you would be interested 
in finding out more, please contact our Volunteer Manager Vicky, for a no-obligation chat.
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Shops Directory
Oldham Hospice Shop
Unit 10 Albion Street, 
Oldham, OL1 3BB
Tel: 0161 628 2343 
Mon – Sat, 9.30am – 4.30pm

Lees Hospice Shop
99 High Street, Lees, 
Oldham, OL4 4LY
Tel: 0161 628 7100
Mon – Fri, 10am – 4pm
Sat, 10am - 3pm

Shaw Hospice Shop
50-52 Market Street, Shaw, 
Oldham, OL2 8NH
Tel: 01706 290973
Mon – Sat, 9.30am – 4.30pm

Royton Hospice Shop
Unit 14 Market Square, 
Royton, Oldham, OL2 5QD
Tel: 0161 652 8707
Mon – Fri, 9.30am – 4.30pm
Sat, 9.30am - 1pm

Chadderton Hospice Shop
Unit 2 Chadderton Precinct, 
Middleton Road, 
Chadderton, Oldham, OL9 0LQ
Tel: 0161 627 2103
Mon – Sat, 9.30am – 4.30pm 

For all large pieces of 
furniture and large electrical 
item donations please contact 
Charlie at Big White Charity 
Van who will sell the items on 
our behalf. Please remember 
to mention Dr Kershaw’s 
Hospice.

Big White Charity Van
Unit 14, Pennant St Industrial 
Estate, Oldham, OL1 3NP
Tel: 0161 222 0808 or 
07944063884

Contact details
Main switchboard for general 
enquiries, patient information, 
volunteering, Friends of the Hospice:  
Tel: 0161 624 2727 
Fax: 0161 628 0181

Day Hospice: 0161 785 5625

Macmillan Nurses: 0161 778 5918

24 Hour Advice Line: 0161 785 5635

Fundraising Office: 0161 624 9984 
fundraising@drkh.org.uk

Lottery Office: 0161 624 9213 
lottery@drkh.org.uk

Dr Kershaw’s Hospice 
Turf Lane, Royton, Oldham, OL2 6EU

Email: info@drkh.org.uk

Website: www.drkh.org.uk

Facebook: /drkershawshospice

Twitter: @kershawshospice

Instagram: drkershawshospice

New laws on Data Protection are to come into force in May next year. The 
changes to the current laws will help to protect your personal information 
and ensure that charities only contact you if you want them to. 

At Dr Kershaw’s Hospice we take your personal information very seriously. 
We will never give or sell your information to any other organisation, charity 
or commercial. We also want to make sure that we are only contacting you 
in the way you want us to and only with information that is of interest to 
you so in the coming months we will write to you to seek your permission to 
continue to contact you about the hospice. We really hope that you will send 
the response slip back so that we can continue to let you know what a huge 
difference your support makes to the hundreds of patients and families that 
use the Hospice every year.

If you’d like to contact us before you receive your letter please 
fundraising@drkh.org.uk or call the fundraising office on  
0161 624 9984 and we will update our records to show that  
you are happy to continue to receive information from us.

We Care About Your 
Personal Information

Charity Christmas Tree Collection
Leave the effort of  
getting rid of your 
tree to us.

90% of the money raised from the collection will go to the Hospice with the remaining 10% donated to other local charities.

Register online now @ 
www.charityxmastreecollection.com

Collecting trees at the  
beginning of January 2018


